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Announcement of Vancouver and Montreal Office Closures 
 
Tokyo, October 12, 2022 --- MUFG Bank announced today that it will close the 
Vancouver and Montreal offices of its Canadian Branch in October, 2022. 
 
These closures are part of efforts to streamline office operations and maintain a strong 
focus on how to best serve customers while ensuring that MUFG delivers services 
efficiently, one of the key strategies in the current medium-term business plan. 
 
MUFG Bank remains committed to its Canadian operations, contributing to the growth of 
its customers and communities around the world, and providing customers with high-
quality services. 
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